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Good News! 
 
 

As we have seen a rise in inflation which has affected us all, we are pleased to announce that 
your Union has successfully negotiated a reduction in your contributions to our Health insurance 
plan. For most Support Staff employees, this will mean a 10% reduction of Premiums, beginning 
January 2023. 
 
We will provide you with all the details and answer your questions at our Annual General 
Meeting which will be held on Friday, October 14th via Zoom. 
 
Thank you to the Insurance Committee who was involved in this negotiation and best regards to 
all IASS members. 
  
  

  
 
Allison Provost 
President, IASS 
 

 


